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New CEO for Women in Super. 

Women in Super has appointed Jo Kowalczyk as its new CEO.  

Jo comes to Women in Super with over 15 years’ experience advocating for change in the education 

sector. She has a robust background in strategy, advocacy, and delivering transformative change.  

As the Compliance and Operations Manager for the NSW Teachers Federation for six years, Jo was 

engaged as a critical member of the senior leadership team to enhance the integrity and security of 

the organisation through the audit and management of governance, risk and compliance change 

projects. 

Previously, Jo worked for the National Tertiary Education Union. She has a Master of Education from 

the University of Technology Sydney, a Master of Commerce from the University of Wollongong, and 

is a graduate of the Harvard Kennedy Business School’s Leadership, Organisation and Action 

program.  

Quotes from Women in Super Chair, Kara Keys:  

“We’re thrilled to welcome Jo as our new CEO. The gender super gap largely exists because of wage 

inequality, and having spent her life advocating for working people in the education sector, Jo has a 

deep understanding of the structural policy barriers that we are trying to change. 

“Jo is the ideal person to help Women in Super move forward our mission to improve the financial 

security of women in retirement.” 
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